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SAFETY OFFICER FAILS TO DISCLOSE CRIMINAL CONVICTIONS
SEPTEMBER 30, 2014
CASE OIG-1-2014-518

We received an anonymous report that a safety officer had an extensive criminal history
with numerous felony convictions that were not disclosed to Amtrak on his application.
We determined that the employee had felony convictions for robbery, theft, battery and
escape from custody. The employee voluntarily resigned.



